NOTICE OF THREE VACANCIES 

IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR

 PARISH OF WHITEPARISH
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN

that due to the resignation of 3 Parish Councillors , three vacancies have arisen in the Office of Councillors for the Parish Council.

If by 11 December, 2008 (14 days after the date of this notice) a request for an election to fill said vacancies is made in writing to the Returning Officer at the address below by TEN electors for the said Parish, an election will be held to fill the said vacancies, otherwise the vacancies will be filled by co-option.

If an election is called, it will take place not later than 18 February, 2009.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact your Parish Clerk, details of which can be found at: http://www.salisbury.gov.uk/council/councillors/parish-clerks.htm or the Electoral Services Team on 01722 434230 / 231 for assistance.

Dated 21 November, 2008
Manjeet Gill
Acting Returning Officer
PO Box 2117
Salisbury
Wiltshire
SP2 2DF

